Santa Clara Valley

5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA 95118-3686 | (408) 265-2600 | www.valleywater.org Water District

June 1, 2018

Bill Famini - CTS, Technology Division Manager — Northern California
Conti Corporation

2701 Del Paso Road, Suite 130

Sacramento, California 95835

Subject: Board Room Audiovisual Modernization Project
Project No. 73274010, Contract No. C0634
Project Completion Letter

Dear Mr. Famini:

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification (Per Article 11.01.05 B.),
dated June 1, 2018, from Conti Corporation.

All work has been comipleted as attested to by District Staff and all documents required
from the contractor per Section 11 — Contract Closeout, have been received by the
District.

This serves as the project completion letter per (Article 11.01.05 D.). In accordance with
Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, | will recommend that the District Board of
Directors formally accept the work of this contract.

If you have any questions, please contact Tom Spada at 408-687-0034 or by email at
tspada@valleywater.org.

Sincerely,

—_—
Michael Cook
Information Technology Manager
Infrastructure Services Unit
Information Technology Division

Cc: S. Tikekar, M. Cook, T. Spada, S. Logan, K. Oven, M. Munson, B. Redmond,
Contract File

Our mission is to provide Silicon Valley safe, clean water for a hedlthy life, environment, and economy.
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